From: Janet Kelly <_>

Sent: Saturday, 6 October 2018 7:18 AM
To: Local Government Division (DPaC)
Subject: Burial and Cremation Amendment Bill

| have read the Public Consultation Draft of the Burial and Cremation Amendment Bill and strongly endorse its
recommendations. The Government has acted with commendable promptness to strengthen the relevant
legislation. It is a timely and necessary response to the threatened sale of churches and burial grounds by the
Anglican Diocese, which has caused widespread anxiety and consternation.

Janet Kelly
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